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Covid App – Please download!  
 
The Track and Trace app is now available to download from Google Play or Apple Play 
stores. The app includes a notification feature which will alert you if you’ve been near 
another app user who tests positive for coronavirus; if your local area (postcode district) has 

a changed risk status; or if you have visited a venue which later reports an 
outbreak while you were there. If you test positive, the app will ask you to 
allow those you’ve been in contact with to be alerted. The people notified 
will not know who you are. So please, if you have a smart phone, help 
protect yourself and others so that we can get control of the virus. 

 
Take a break on the bench! 

Left is a pic of the new bench which has been 
installed in the Queen Elizabeth 2nd Jubilee 
Garden which you’ll find at the end of Halnaker 
Gardens off Boxgrove Gardens. ( The Willowhale 
Allotments are next door to the garden and 
Willowhale Farm Residents’ Association are 
trustees to both) If you’ve been walking or 
shopping locally  you might like to take a few 
moments to relax and enjoy the peace of nature all 
around you.  The bench was purchased by WFRA 
with a grant from Aldwick Parish Council  (covid-

19) and Tivoli Group installed it free of charge for which we thank them.  We think you’ll agree 
that it looks inviting, so go ahead – take a break! 
,  

School Time? 
If your child’s date of birth is between 1 September 2016 and 31 August 
2017 it is now time to apply for their school place. You should apply 
online by visiting www.westsussex.gov.uk/admissions.  The council 
would prefer that you apply online, but if you cannot do this, you can 
also phone them on 03330 142 903 for a paper form. 
 

Road Safety Issues 

We’ve recently received some complaints about speeding on Aldwick roads and we’d like to 

bring to your attention correspondence from Commissioner Katy Bourne OBE relating to new 

noise detection equipment which is being trialled in West Sussex along with speed guns and 

drones. If you want to report a road safety issue, please email srp@sussex.pnn.police.uk  

 
Remembrance Day Update 
With the continuing Covid crisis causing chaos in all our lives, we may need to change or 
cancel our Remembrance Day ceremony.  Please keep an eye on our website for updates. 
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